
NATIONAL HIGH SPEED RAIL CORPORATION LIMITED, NEW DELHI 
 
 

RECRUITMENT CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 
This has reference to the recruitment advertisement for the post of JGM (Social Development), 
Vacancy Notice No. 2/2019 published in Time of India newspaper on 17.02.2019. 
 
The aforesaid post stands cancelled due to administrative reasons. 
 
 

Recruitment Cell, 
NHSRCL 

Date : 13.09.2019. 
 


